
Are you a school with an interest 
in mental health? 

A chance to try out mental health education 
programmes + £1000 for your school!

The Anna Freud National Centre for Children and Families is looking for 
secondary schools to take part in their 2019 - 2021 Education for 
Wellbeing research programme to implement and evaluate a range of 
mental health interventions for school pupils in years 7, 8 and 9. 

Commissioned by the Department for 
Education, this exciting programme 
aims to evaluate pioneering ways of 
supporting the mental health and 
wellbeing of school pupils.  

We are looking for schools who want to 
improve the mental health and 
wellbeing of their pupils to work with 
us, one of the UK’s leading evidence-
based children’s mental health 
charities. 

Some of the benefits for taking part 
include: 

• Providing your pupils with 
wholeclass mental health and 
wellbeing programmes with 
support from leading experts 
in child mental health

• Free mental health and wellbeing
training from mental health
professionals for selected school
staff

• £1,000 remuneration in recognition
of administrative commitments


